
 

 

To All Parents and Carers 

 

As you are aware, the school is taking part in the Macmillan coffee morning 

on Friday 25.09.20.  Due to the need to protect everyone in the current 

pandemic, we are not able to do our usual activities.  However, we have 

consulted with our school councillors and they have come up with the 

following ideas: 

❖ For a minimum donation of 50p all our pupils can come to school in 

pyjamas/sleepwear and they will receive a small fairy cake at snack 

time/playtime. 

❖ There will be a raffle at 3:15pm on Friday outside the school office.  

Children can buy tickets at 50p a strip at playtime on Thursday 

morning and Friday morning.  Parents can buy tickets outside the 

school office on Thursday morning and afternoon and Friday morning.  

(Please remember to observe the 2m rule at all times) 

❖ There will be a ‘Guess the sweets in the jar’ competition where 

children can guess the amount for 20p a go.  Again, these will be sold 

at playtime Wednesday and Thursday.  

Cancer is something that can touch our families at any time and this is our 

opportunity to help raise vital money to allow Macmillan to support families 

when they need it most and to fund vital research into curing cancer. 

If you would like to donate a prize for our raffle, please bring it to the 

school office before Friday morning – please remember that sadly we 

cannot accept anything we can’t wipe over or leave to quarantine for 72 

hours. 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support, 

Mrs Tomlinson 


